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Our membership has continued to grow

• Plot shows our relative membership growth compared
to DNP (red) and DPF (blue).  The divisional memberships
are normalized to the GHP membership when the unit 
formed in 2005

• We are 10th out of 13 topical groups in size

• We gained nearly 80 members last year, a really great
trend but keep encouraging your colleagues and students 
to join

• We need a strong voice for hadronic physics, especially 
in a challenging funding environment



GHP member benefits
• GHP hosts a lively biennial meeting, this year with 260 registered 

participants and ~165 talks!
• We can nominate two regular Fellows each year
• We have two invited sessions at the April meeting
• We have our own sorting categories at the April meeting (hadronic 

physics) so we have a bigger share of the April meeting than topical 
groups without them (3 invited + 3 mini-symposia + 6 contributed this 
year)
• We have our own Dissertation Award for hadronic physics
• Our (hopefully) informative newsletter



Status of GHP General Fund
• Our general fund currently had $32,616.28 at the end of 2020
• Most of our income is from dues (allocated at the beginning of the 

calendar year)
• Our other major source of income is from meetings: 
• We have generally either lost money or made a small profit from biennial GHP 

meetings
• Thanks to our sorting categories, we made $900 from the 2019 April meeting 

and can expect to have some income from 2021 after $0 from 2020



Status of GHP Dissertation Award
• In November 2020, an anonymous donor agreed to match donations up to 

$3,500 by the end of 2020

• GHP members donated $2,525, so that $5,050 was added to the fund

• The fund currently has $20,336.82 (before this year’s award presentation)

• To maintain a biennial award, we need to raise the endowment to $22,500 

• We are hoping to make up the deficit by the end of 2021



Questions?


